
Outdated?
Stephan thought that setting up his new 
computer was taking too long. So he 
skipped a few steps including enabling 
automatic updates. But when a fellow 
employee’s Internet access was blocked 
because his computer was a danger to  
the campus network, Stephan realized 
the errors of his ways.

So Stephan went back to the  
programs that allowed automatic 
updates and enabled them, and now
also monitors for updates for his other 
applications and applies them as soon as is 
prudent. 

Learn more about the recommendations 
and policies that are designed to keep 
your computer up to date, and the 
campus network safe, at:  
https://www.cusys.edu/itsecurity/docs/
Module14-ProtectingYourComputer-
Newsletter.pdf
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